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The following is provided in answer to the question on notice from Senator McKenzie: 
 

QUESTION: 

Please comment on any international experiences you are aware of where teaching and 

learning challenges in remote/regional areas have been adequately addressed. I am also 

interested in any international initiatives to ensure that remote/regional students receive a 

broad education and access to a range of extra-curricular activities. 

 
 

 

 ANSWER: 
‘We are not aware of any international experiences where teaching and learning challenges in 

remote/regional areas have been adequately addressed.  We are also not aware of any 

international initiatives that ensure that remote/regional students receive a broad education 

and access to a range of extra-curricular activities. Australia has unique issues in terms of 

population and remote education.’ 

  
 


